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have not yet been identified. TransDigm has a huge number of contracts with DOD worth 
hundreds of millions of dollars. Based on information provided to the Committee by 
TransDigm, TransDigm received $782,121,815 in revenue from 7,931 contracts with DOD 
between January 1, 2015, and April 23, 2019. 

For these reasons, the Committee requests that your office conduct a comprehensive 
review of TransDigm's contracts with DOD to identify whether TransDigm earned excess profits 
on contracts outside of your original sample. The Committee requests that your office conduct a 
review of the price reasonableness determinations for all contracts awarded to TransDigm by 
DOD from January 1, 2017, to the present, with a contract value between $200,000 and 
$250,000 and between $600,000 and $750,000. Please provide information about whether the 
contracting officer requested price data, whether TransDigm provided data when requested, and 
whether TransDigm received excess profit on the contract to the Committee. 

If you have any questions, please contact Committee staff at (202) 225-5051. Thank you 
for your consideration of this request. 
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Elijah E. Cummings 
Chairman 

·e Speier
e ber of Congress 

Sincerely, 

Chairman 
Subcommittee on National Security 

o Khanna
Member of Congress 

cc: The Honorable Jim Jordan, Ranking Member 

The Honorable Jody Hice, Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on National Security 


